
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 September 28, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Faculty Members, 

In line with the message from AUB’s Office of Communications, this is to confirm that 

all instructional activities will be fully suspended throughout the week of September 30, 

2024. There will be no online or hybrid teaching during this week. 

Medical students should continue to follow the guidance provided by the Dean’s Office 

at the Faculty of Medicine. 

We hope all members of the AUB community stay safe and well. 

 

Take good care, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


